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👸🏻 KS1 Fairytale Ball 🤴🏻 

Key Stage 1 started Storytelling week with a Fairy Tale Ball. They spent the day dressed as their favourite story 

characters and enjoyed a range of activities including puppet making and character designing.  

The afternoon was spent at the Fairy Tale Ball where they took part in a parade and ballroom dancing. 

Storytelling is one of our favourite things to do at St. Joseph’s, and we are excited to have a week of books, story 

writing, and drama activities planned. 

 

 

 

 

 


